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28th September 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Letter to share with parents on coronavirus (COVID-19) testing  
 
Public Health England has produced a letter for schools and colleges to share with parents which 
explains when a child requires a coronavirus (COVID-19) test and what the symptoms of coronavirus 
(COVID-19) are. The Department for Education(DfE) has asked that we share this letter with parents 
and carers of all children at Arnold Hill Academy.  
 
The intention of the letter is to support parents and carers in identifying when their child needs to 
self-isolate as a result of displaying coronavirus (COVID-19) symptoms and answer some of the 
questions parents may have around testing.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr Robertson 
Principal 

http://www.arnoldhillacademy.co.uk/
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-parents-and-guardians-when-you-should-book-a-coronavirus-test-for-your-child?utm_source=25%20September%202020%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19

